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May 12, 2021 

 

To the Falun Dafa Association of Canada, 

 

I am pleased to write to you to recognize May 13th, 2021 as World Falun Dafa Day. 

 

Falun Gong and the practitioners of Falun Dafa here in Canada are a strong component of our vibrant cultural 

tapestry. Their contributions to our society have been particularly pronounced through this pandemic, particularly 

through the Falun Dafa Association’s free online meditation sessions, contributing to the wellness of Canadians 

as we collectively endure hardship. Through sharing their experiences, the community also remains a constant 

reminder of the importance of human rights, freedom of conscience, and to the values of truthfulness, compassion 

and tolerance and its benefits to Canadians. 

 

On behalf of Orléans, I wish the Falun Dafa Association and the Falun Dafa community a very happy Falun Dafa 

Day! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

M.P. | Députée fédérale Marie-France Lalonde 

Orléans 

 

 

 

 


